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Cavotec SA announced today that the trial involving Michael Colaco has been postponed 
to 13 April 2015. This further delay is due to opposing counsels’ conflicting trial schedule. 
The trial, once it commences, is expected to take several weeks to complete. 
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Michael Scheepers 
Group Director, IR & Corporate Communications 
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